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 Issue: 41      Date:  Monday December 16 2024 

Dear Parents & Families, 
 It is with mixed emotions that I say 
farewell to this wonderful school and parish 
community after journeying together with you 
for the past 12 years.  

It has been a privilege to be the 
Principal of this great school, to work with 
some truly outstanding staff and students, 
supported by wonderful parents and the most 
incredible community. To think that our 
school is now held in such renown and has 
helped to reshape Catholic Education, and 
education in general, is truly remarkable.  
 As educators, our rewards are simple. 
We rejoice when we see our students learn, 
when they make that connection that sparks 
their enthusiasm and passion for learning. 
This is what we strive for, and what I will miss. 
 Thank you for all the experiences and 
memories that you have gifted to me, and for 
the wonderful expressions of thanks and 
good wishes that I have received from so 
many on my retirement. I wish you, and your 
family, all the very best for the future. 
YEAR 6 GRADUATING CLASS 

Congratulations to our Year 6 
students who celebrated their Graduation 
last Thursday night. It was great to have the 
opportunity to gather and celebrate their 
outstanding achievements. We thank our 
graduating class of 2024 for being such great 
role models for the younger students and for 
the leadership they have displayed over 
many years. We have our Year 6 Guard of 
Honour Farewell from 2.50pm tomorrow. 
Everyone is most welcome to join us. 
END OF YEAR MASS 
 Our End of Year Mass will be held 
tomorrow at 11.30am. Everyone is most 
welcome to join us. 
2025 CLASSES 

Year 1 – Year 6 2025 students will 
spend a session with their 2025 class 
tomorrow. The students will spend about an 
hour working with their new cohort and will 
also bring home booking information for the 
Beginning of Year Testing. Classes for the 

2025 school year will commence for all 
students on Friday January 31 as 
Wednesday January 29 and Thursday 
January 30 will be Testing Days for students 
in Years 1 – 6. 
P & F CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

The P & F Mega Christmas Raffle will 
be drawn tomorrow.  All tickets, sold or 
unsold must be returned by 9.00am. 
END OF YEAR DISMISSAL 

The 2024 school year closes 
tomorrow, Tuesday December 17, at 
3.20pm.  Holiday Care is available from 
tomorrow, until Friday, for families. 
THANK YOU! 

I would especially like to take this 
opportunity to thank all the staff for their 
continued hard work and dedication in 2024. 
It has been another exciting year with many 
outstanding achievements across all areas of 
the curriculum. Thank you also to all the 
parents who have assisted through the 
School Advisory Council and the Parents & 
Friends Association. Your ongoing support 
for the school has been exceptional and has 
helped to the continual development of the 
school and our activities. Last but by no 
means least, thank you to all the parents who 
have supported their child and the school 
throughout the year. You have helped to 
make OLW an amazing school!  

On behalf of the Parish and the School 
Staff of OLW, I would like to wish all families 
a safe, happy and holy Christmas, and we 
look forward to seeing you in the new year.  

Merry Christmas! 
Kevin Burke 

 
OLW SCHOOL CALENDAR 

DECEMBER 
TUE 17 Last Day for Students 

Whole School Mass – 11.30am 
Dismissal – 3.20pm  

OLW Calendar

OLW NEWS 2024 
Tel: 9460 6684      YouTube: OLW Learning Channel 
           Email:  principal@olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

https://www.olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au/news-events/calendar/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYNzWrC-rRpll11wQVfYA1Q/featured
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2024 Graduates 

Congratulations 
to Kelly on 
winning the 
House Spirit 

Shield for 2024! 

Congratulations 
to all our Class 

PE Award 
winners for 

2024! 
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